
DIRA Newsletter

At Last! May 2016

Greetings! 

Happy New Year!  We look forward to another wonderful summer on the
island.  Our newsletters will continue to be a regular publication
throughout the summer as well as updates at the ferry dock.  We
welcome all feedback and encourage everyone to share their pictures,
thoughts & ideas on our Facebook page.  Bring on the sunshine ~
DIRA. 

Wine & Cheese
Come kick-off another summer with good cheese &
fine wine.  The event will be taking place on
Saturday, June 25th at 5pm at the Town Hall.  Just
come and enjoy; no need to bring anything.

 

2016 Lifeguards
We are happy to announce that Noha will be joining
us again for a second season as a P/T Lifeguard. 
Noha has been busy pursuing her studies at John
Abbott College this past year but is excited to come
back and spend a happy summer on the Island
with us. We are also excited to have Madison join
us as our new Head Lifeguard.  In addition to her
studies, volunteering & p/t jobs Madison has been
lifeguarding & coaching synchronized swimming for
the past 7 years.  We are lucky to have such
fantastic lifeguards on board so please join us in
welcoming them to our community!

Pool Opening - Volunteers Needed
Our annual pool opening 'party' will be taking place
this Saturday, May 28th at 2:00pm.  Please show
your support by lending a helping hand - we need
help sweeping, painting, cleaning & moving
furniture.  If all goes well we hope to have the pool 
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Anyone interested in group
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open and ready for swimming by the first week of
June.

Movie Nights
Thanks again to Craig McEwen & Philippe Pelletier
for hosting 'Movies In The Park' last summer.  We
are looking forward to this year's HUGE line-up and
thought we'd switch it up by asking residents to
help choose the movies!  Please CLICK HERE for
the movie selection & calendar - we will be
finalizing on May 31st so please get your vote in
before then.  See you at the movies!

New Website
We'd like to thank Michael Hayes for his continued
support & for his recent help in updating the DIRA
WEBSITE for the 2016 season. We have a new
server with a much faster service which hopefully
everyone will find easier to use. In addition to
important rules, phone directory, dock talk & useful
tips / links Michael has recently added a Memories
2015 page which is a lovely capsule of last years
social events.  We hope the site provides a forum
for Islanders to interact and find both fun and
important information.  

Thank you for your continued help and support.  If you have any special
requests or would like to get involved we would love to hear from you! 
Please feel free to contact us directly or by email.  

DIRA

POOL KEYS

Pool keys are available for
members to purchase,

please see Reni at cottage
#40 for details.  Cost is $25

per new key or $40 for a
replacement key.  A friendly
reminder to keep the pool

gate closed and locked at all
times.  

GUEST FEES

Invoices for 2015 pool guest
fees will be distributed

shortly.  Please drop your
payment off in the DIRA

mailbox at the ferry dock.  All
payments received will be

used towards much needed
pool upgrades. 
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